
 

  

 

 

DATE: October 27, 2016 

 

Final Varsity Football Game 

The Dripping Springs-Marble Falls game on Friday, Nov. 4, will be the Tigers’ final varsity 

regular-season football game to be played at the current stadium. The new stadium being 

built on the DSHS campus will be the future home site for varsity games.  

All students who competed or performed at Tiger Stadium since it was opened in 1985 are 

encouraged to attend. There will be a table where those alumni can check in and pick up a 

nametag (where they can list the activity and years in which they participated).  Football 

alumni and former coaches will be recognized for the role they played in writing the field’s 

history. Former Head Coach and Athletic Director Howard Ballard will conduct the pre-game 

coin toss. Following the traditional post-game "Senior Walk," alumni also will be invited to 

walk across the field.   
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